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Agreed Report from the Board of Management 

Date: 1/12/2022 

 

• The Board Members attended their third Board of Management meeting for Carbury School 

for this school year.  

• The Board of Management acknowledged everyone’s efforts in making the Official Opening 

of the Carbury Pitch such a success. 

• The Carbury Pitch is now finished and a rota has been devised where each class has time to 

use it every week.  

• Ms. Ruth Hunter applied for and secured an Assistant Principal II post and is a member of 

Carbury’s In-School Management Team.  

• Board Members would like to thank all involved in preparing for the Carol Service and the 

Cake Sale. The Carol Service will take place on Friday, 16th December in Calry Parish 

Church, followed by refreshments and the Cake Sale in the school hall.  

• Funds raised by the Parent Association from the Cake Sale and calendars will go towards 

swimming lessons and P.E. coaching. 

• The following policies were reviewed and ratified by the Board of Management: 

- Health and Safety Statement  

- Mobile Phones and Smart Devices Policy 

- Special Educational Needs Policy 

- Substance Use Policy 

- Swimming Policy 

• As this year draws to a close, the Board of Management would like to express their sincere 

to the staff, parents, pupils and wider community for all that is done in the best interests of 

the school and the children. We would like to wish you all a happy Christmas and the very 

best for the New Year. 

Signed: 

 

Secretary to the Board of Management 


